
Upcoming PTG Events
10/9 PTG Meeting 6pm School Library
10/12 Out Of Uniform Day Fundraiser 

($5 per student, voucher required)
10/13 NO SCHOOL
10/27 Fall Festival (6pm School Quad)

10/4      James Baker 10/19   Mrs. Martinez
10/7      Elizabeth Felix 10/20   Mrs. Johnson
10/9     Jacob Firouzi 10/21    Aislynn Ryan
10/13    James Moore 10/26   Brooklynn Rosoff
10/14    Maura Bain 10/30   Mrs. Hernandez
10/16    Mrs. Amster 10/30   Michael West-Bruna
10/18    Jayce Carrion

When: Friday October 27
Time: 6-8pm

Where: Saint Ann School Quad

JOIN US for our Annual Fall Festival. Open to all families of 
Saint Ann Students. Costumes are encouraged. 

We ask each family to donate 1 bag of candy and 1 dozen 
cupcakes (for the cake walk). 

Come see the classroom door decorating competition and 
play individual games at each room.

Music/DJ will be playing and fun will be had!

Food & Drink available for purchase
Cash or Card Accepted.

September Recap
Our Chocolate Bar Fundraiser Sales were a huge success. Thank you to each student for helping raise money 
for our school. Congratulations to the following students: 1st Place: Yardley & Aislynn Ryan, 2nd Place: Ezra 
Morales, and 3rd Place: Brandon Farmer. We appreciate everyone’s help in selling the chocolate boxes. The 
school made over $4,000 with the chocolate sales.

Our first PTG Movie night was a huge success. We had over 125 people attend the movie. We appreciate all 
the support and comments. We look forward in improving the sound and event to make future events even 
more of a success. We enjoyed watching all the kids dance, play, sing and laugh. It truly was an amazing 
sight. Keep an eye out for our next Movie Night, most likely in December.

Thank you to all the families that supported the 1000 Flags Parade and walked with Saint Ann School.

Mo Morales - PTG President 480-600-4222 | Brianna Caffery - PTG Vice President 760-793-9871
Whittney Baker - PTG Secretary 760-577-8991 | Stefani Miller - PTG Treasurer 760-382-5791

EMAIL: ptg@parishofsaintann.org

Happy October Birthday’s

Monthly Prayer
Dear Lord, we pray for our children in school. We 
thank you for granting our children immeasurable 
skills, talents, abilities, and spiritual gifts they need 
to serve you in their lives. Dear Lord, help them to 
utilize that knowledge that they continue gaining 
here to serve You first and others second. Amen.

Childhood Cancer Foundation
The Kindergarten class had an amazing 
successful fundraiser with the Alex’s 
Lemonade Stand for Childhood Cancer. They 
put on a booth with lemonade, cookies and 
snow cones on Fridays in September. They 
also raised money with the yellow shirts on 
Wednesday’s. They have raised over $400 for 
donation to the Childhood Cancer 
Foundation. Thank you to all the 
students that supported this 
amazing cause! What a great way 
for Saint Ann School to help. BOO!


